Mark Parmerter, Librarian March 2019 March 2019 March 2019

rmerter, Librarian March 2019 www.oneontacsd.org/vvlibrary.aspx

WINNERS OF WOMEN'S HISTORY MONTH CONTEST ANNOUNCED!

Congratulations to the winners of the library's Women's History Month writing contest held in March. 4th grader Tess Thibault won the grand prize - a free family pass to the National Women's Hall of Fame in Seneca Falls - for her essay on 60's fashion designer Mary Quant. Five other writing pieces were chosen for "Honorable Mention," and along with Tess' essay are displayed outside the library. Honorable Mention went to Elora Sobey (grade 5), Madelyn Wilson (gr. 1),

Bridget Dickson
(gr. 3), Anna
Schultz
(gr. 5), and
Richard
Tang (gr. 4).
Thanks to all
who participated!



3RD GRADERS COMPLETE COUNTRY RESEARCH!

Mrs. Bellen's 3rd grade library class has finished their country research, using the notes from their graphic

organizers to create online presentations using Microsoft Sway. You can view their finished projects by following the link on the library webpage or Facebook page!

wing for the \$1,000,000 prize!





What's up? Kindergarten & 1st grade library classes enjoyed the books of March Author of the Month Robert Munsch, while 4th graders read about "Tough Cookies" Elizabeth Blackwell & Elizabeth Cady Stanton for Women's History Month, and 5th graders have begun the annual Newbery Pie Club: every other Day 4 participants spend lunch/recess in the library eating homemade pie & sharing award-winning books. That's what's up!

5TH GRADERS COMPETING IN "LIBRARY SURVIVOR"!

5th grade library classes are honing their research skills by competing in "Library Survivor," based on the popular TV show. Small groups, or tribes, compete in research challenges each week and - just like on the TV show - are